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SCHOOL NEWS

Nursery Applications


Please be aware that the closing date for 

Nursery applications for September 2024 start, 

is 31st March.  We are holding show around 

sessions which can be booked by phoning the 

school office.   Please spread the word to 

anyone you know who might be interested as 

we only have a few spaces left.


Parents’ Evening

Next week we will be holding 
our Parent Consultations.  If 
you haven’t yet booked, 
please do so via the School 
Spider App.  Today we will 
send home your child’s 

workbooks.  If you can, please take some time 
to look at their work with them and celebrate 
what they have achieved.  You will also receive 
a mid term report today via email which will 
give you an indication whether your child is 
on track or not to meet their Age Related 
Expectations (AREs).  Please bring the report 
to your appointment to discuss with the 
teacher.


We ask that children do not attend Parents’ 
Evening as they cannot be left unsupervised 
in the corridors and it isn’t appropriate for 
them to attend the meetings.  Many thanks to 
everyone who respects this request.


School Dinners

The new menu for the spring and summer 

terms can now be found on the school 

website.  This will remain in place until the end 

of the school year.  Please note, we are now 

operating a 2 week menu system rather than 3.  

The menus and prices for each half term can 

be found in the school office area of the school 

website.  Click here.


Family Bingo Night

The PTA are holding the annual 

Family Bingo night on Friday 

15th March, 5-7pm.  Further 

details regarding tickets and 

ordering food will be coming out to you soon.


https://www.etchells.stockport.sch.uk/page/school-lunches/4713
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KS1 Athletics


This week, Musa, Kye, Braydon and 

Jasmine represented Etchells at the Bee 

Proud Festival at Cheadle Hulme 

Primary School.  Out of 12 teams they 

came a fantastic second place.  They 

were polite, determined and amazingly 

supportive of each other. I’m told they 

were a real credit to Etchells.


Kind regards,      
    Cathy Beddows 


      and the Etchells staff

Another Etchells pupil (Eesa) 
spotted putting their blue tokens 
in the Etchells box at Tesco.  
Many thanks to everyone who is 
supporting us with this campaign.  
We have until the end of March to 

get all our tokens in. Here’s a reminder of the stores 
where we can be found:


Stockport Extra SK1 2BT
Cheadle Hulme Express SK8 7AB
Heaton Moor Stockport Express SK4 4DU
Hazel Grove Stockport Express SK7 6DT
Heald Green Express SK8 3QA
Cheadle Wilmslow Express SK8 1DW
Cheadle Stockport Rd Express SK3 0PW
Gatley Church Rd Express SK8 4ES

Language of the Half Term


The language for this half term is ARABIC.  We have 

over 40 children at Etchells who speak Arabic, and 

they are amongst 372.7 million worldwide.  I have 

attached a helpful sheet with some phrases the 

children can have a go at.


Cultural Heritage

We are also collecting items to celebrate the diverse 

cultural heritages we have in our school.  If you have 

any unwanted clothes, books in different languages,  

newspapers or cultural objects, we would really 

appreciate them being donated to school.  Any 

items can be sent to the school office and they will 

be passed on to Miss Wilson.  Thanks in advance if 

you can support with this.
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